
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of your young person and the school this session. It is good to 
see our pupils continuing to exemplify the school motto of `Build Respect and Earn Success – be part 
if it!’ through their efforts in lessons, and participation in the wider school.  
 
Please see an update on a number of matters below : 
 
Monday 8th September 
 
Please note the school is closed on Monday 8th September for the local holiday. The school will 
reopen on Tuesday 9th September. 
 
Town Hall consultation 
 
Over the next few weeks young people in Braes and all Falkirk secondaries will have the opportunity 
to be consulted on the proposals for the new Town Hall. This will be done via an online survey. 
 
Parent Council  
 
The Annual General Meeting of the Parent Council takes places on Wednesday 10th September at 
7pm in the school library. If you would like to come along please come to the main school reception 
and you will be directed to the library. Should you wish to find out more please email Chairperson 
Kenneth MacKinnon at braeshigh.parentcouncil@gmail.com. At the meeting you will be able to hear 
from the School Captains on their plans for the session ahead, have an initial discussion on proposed 
curriculum changes relating to current S1/2 pupils and an update on how well our young people 
have performed in their examinations. 
 
Friends at Braes 
 
Looking further ahead, the next meeting of our parent-led fundraising group takes place on Tuesday 
30th September at 6.30pm in the conference room. If you would like to find out more please contact 
Chairperson Susan MacKinnon at friendsatbraeshigh@gmail.com. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Iain Livingstone 
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